
  



 

  

Principals Comment: 
Kia Orana Parent & Caregivers 

I want to thank you all for the fantastic 

turnout for the parent/teacher/child 

interviews yesterday.  I do know that the 

final ones are being conducted this 

afternoon.  To have such wonderful 

attendance is a real positive for all 

concerned and allows the child to talk 

about their goals with their parents and 

teachers, and discuss how those ‘areas of 

development’ can be achieved through a 

successful home/school partnership. 

Congratulations to the footballers who 

competed in the recent competitions at 

Takitumu School over the last two 

weeks.  I attended as the coach of the Year 

7/8 girls’ team and I couldn’t be more 

proud of their efforts in stifling heat and 

little or no subs. They managed to draw 

their first match!  The Boys team also did 

themselves proud with their commitment 

and determination and never say die 

attitude.  Whilst the results didn’t go in 

our favour they competed well against 

better teams.  Well done everyone. 

Cultural Festival – everyone is working 

hard for our upcoming performance. 

Please do come and support our Culture 

Team on Wednesday 12th April  

To our dedicated teachers, staff and 

parents a BIG MEITAKI MAATA for your 

efforts to ensure the team is prepared and 

will perform with pride for our school.  See 

the notice opposite this for all the details. I 

hope to see you there – the doors open 

for a 6 pm start.   
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Inspirational Quote:  “Be yourself; everyone else is already 

taken.”  

  

Office Hours 7:30 to 2:30 daily 

Phone Tina on 23509 or email on 

teukiou@oyster.net.ck  

We are a very lucky school to have the support we get from our 

Parents, Families and Community.  Thank you for this ongoing and 

continued support.    

Brendon Fiebig ï Principal  

Cultural Festival 2017 
 

2017 Cultural Festival Tickets are now being sold at the Te Uki Ou 

School Office. 

ü Children $5.00 

ü Adults $10.00 

The event runs on two nights, Tuesday 11
th

 April 2017 and 

Wednesday 12
tth

, at the National Auditorium.  

Te Uki Ou School is performing on Wednesday night and will be 

the first performance of the evening.  

The full program will be shared once available and will be sent out 

closer to the event. 

All proceeds from ticket will go directly towards the school. 

We look forward to seeing you at this fantastic event. 
 

 

Kia Manuia ð Cultural Team staff, parents & kids 
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Our Core Value for the holidays  

iséCaring.  
  

The qualities of Caring includes;  

Á To feel and show concern for 

others 

Á To be loving 

Á To be warm hearted  

Á Helping others 

Á Showing sympathy  

  

  

  

  

Apii Te Uki Ou Way     

Á We DO what we are asked  

Á We CARE for our people - our 

place  

Á We USE winning words  

Á We STAY within school 

boundaries                                                                    

          òItõs How We Roll!ó    

  

2014 Term Dates  

Á Term 1 - 27th Jan to 17th Apr 

Á Term 2 - 5th May to 25th July  

Á Term 3 -11th Aug to 3rd Oct 

Á Term 4 - 20th Oct to 11th Dec 

  

  

Meitaki Maata éalmost        

Christmas and summer holidays 

everyone. Thank you for your    

on -going support of our school, 

students and staff. We really    

appreciate it.  
  

Simon Drewery 
Principal 

  

 

 

Important Dates: 

31.03.17 Friday – School Assembly 8.15am – Aere Mai 
Host: Mr Prasad and his Class  
Mufti Day – Gold Coin donation please – Meitaki Maata for your 
Support of Autism Cook Islands Day 
 
Visit by the fantastic Modern Maori Quartet 
 
04.04.17 Tuesday School Class Photos 
 
05.04.17 Wednesday Board Meeting 5.30pm – Dress Rehearsal for 

the Culture Team 

07.04.17 Friday Mufti Day – Gold Coin donation please – Meitaki 
Maata 
 
07.04.17 Friday & 08.04.17 Saturday Culture Camp – More details to 
follow  
 
10.04.17 Monday Vaka Iti Competition 
 
Cultural Festival:       Tuesday, 11th April, 2017 – Practice at the 

National Auditorium 9am to 10am 

Wednesday, 12th April 2017 – Performance Evening at the National 

Auditorium   

Triathlon:                       Thursday 13th April 2017, all day event and 

Last Day of the Term  
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Meitaki Maata  

  

Á Mr __________ who provided our 

marquees for our Parents Day 

Prize Giving. 

Á Mr _______________ who           

provided the sound system and 

microphone for our Parents Day 

Prize Giving. 

Á Everyone who contributed to the 

Kaikai for our Parents Day Prize 

Giving...it was delicious! 

Á To everyone who attended our 

Board of Governors Strategic 

Planning Consultation on 

Tuesday night. We appreciated 

your feedback and views.  

A Warm Welcome éKia 

Orana!  
We welcome the following students 

to our school in recent months: 

Á  Anyone please Rebecca 

  

Upcoming Events/Dates  
  

Á School viewing ‘Frozen’ at the 

movies please pick them up 

from there at 11:30am Friday 

13th Dec.  Meitaki!  

Á Junior Fishing Competition Sat 

14th Dec 8:30am Avana Wharf 

Á School Office Opens Monday 

20th Jan 2014 - 8am to 2pm. 

Á Term 1 starts at Apii Te Uki Ou 

(smile) Monday 27th Jan 2014. 

Á   

 

Pre-School  

From Aunty Sheryl 
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*FAVE DESIGNS *  
 

MEITAKI MAATA FOR THE 

FABULOUS SUN HATS  

For all upcoming events, newsletters and school info visit:  
 

www.facebook.com/ApiiTeUkiOu 
 

 
Our Core Value for the next fortnight is 

Respect. The qualities of showing respect 

include: 

V thinking of others feelings & rights 

V speaking with care & being polite 

V understanding other opinions 

V having a deep regard for someone or 

something. 
 

http://www.facebook.com/ApiiTeUkiOu

